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Caring for our Community

Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 

40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 

8:30am - 5:00pm

Monday to Friday

Call 0428 358 892 

                                       Chris White, REDHS 
                                       Board Chair, is 
                                       delighted to advise 
                                       that after a very  
                                       comprehensive 
                                       recruitment process, 
                                       the board is excited 
                                       to announce the 
                                       appointment of REDHS

new Chief Executive Officer, Mary Manescu.

Mary is an experienced health leader, being the
current CEO of Omeo District Health, and has
previously held a range of clinical nursing and
senior executive appointments, in both the
private and public health sector.

Mary is looking forward to moving to the area,
and becoming a part of the Rochester and
Elmore community. As well as joining the
REDHS team and board to ensure a smooth
transition back to Rochester.

Mary will commence with REDHS on Monday,
11 November 2024.
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 Rebuild update

The program of works remains on track for 
completion before Christmas 


